
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 13, 2024 
 
The Honorable Mark R. Robinson 
P.O. Box 473967  
Charlotte, NC 28247 
 
 
Dear Lieutenant Governor Robinson: 
 
On April 3, 2018, you stood tall as a beacon of liberty before the Greensboro City Council, vowing to 
be the unwavering voice for the rights of law-abiding citizens. A mere month later, you boldly took 
the national stage, addressing the national media and fellow NRA members and Second Amendment 
champions at the 2018 NRA Leadership Forum. On January 9, 2021, your journey of dedication 
culminated as you were sworn in as the 35th Lieutenant Governor of North Carolina. Your ascent 
over the past six years has been nothing short of remarkable. As a fervent patriot and defender of 
freedom, you took the courageous step to run for office, emerged victorious, and have since 
ceaselessly upheld your solemn pledge to defend the rights of law-abiding gun owners. 
 
It is with immense pride and unwavering support that I, on behalf of the National Rifle Association 
members across North Carolina, extend to you the NRA-PVF’s highest accolade, the “A+” rating, 
and our full endorsement for your gubernatorial bid in the 2024 North Carolina Primary Election. 
This endorsement is a testament to your steadfast commitment to the Second Amendment and your 
relentless efforts to safeguard the right of North Carolinians to defend themselves and their loved 
ones. 
 
Your resolute defense of the Second Amendment and the principles of liberty has profoundly 
resonated with our members, not just in North Carolina but across the nation. Your assertion that the 
protection of the citizenry’s right to keep and bear arms is not just a policy stance but a fundamental 
cornerstone of freedom, echoes the very ethos of the NRA. In these challenging times, your 
leadership, your advocacy for constitutional rights, and your unwavering commitment to the self-
defense rights of every American have inspired countless individuals. We stand with you, proud to 
endorse your campaign for Governor, confident in your vision for a freer, safer North Carolina. 
 
Congratulations once more on your well-deserved “A+” rating and endorsement. I eagerly anticipate 
the great strides we will continue to make together in championing the causes of law-abiding gun 
owners and sportsmen across the state. 
 
Wishing you every success in your campaign, and looking forward to our continued partnership in 
fortifying the foundation of freedom and the Second Amendment in North Carolina. 
 
Yours in freedom, 
 
 
 
Randy Kozuch 

 
 


